
 
 

 
 

 

Budget Pay 
 

The Budget Payment Plan is offered as another option in paying your electric bill. 

This program has been implemented to make paying your electric bill easier and 

avoid the high winter months getting you behind! It does not reflect your actual 

bill. What this means is you will be able to avoid paying those high winter electric 

bills by paying an amount that is calculated by averaging of 12 months’ worth of 

electric usage each month. This is a continuous calculation, so there is the 

possibility that you will see your budget amount due each month fluctuate an 

estimated $15-$30. 

 

In order to qualify for budget pay, your electric account needs to be in good 

standing and needs to have at least 12 months of prior history in order to 

effectively calculate the monthly budget amount. 

 

 
Member Name 

 

 

Account Number 

 

 

Approx. Budget Pay Amount* Date 

Member Signature 

 

 

CPE Authorization 

 

 

 
*The Budget Pay Amount is calculated in the office. Please contact Clearwater-Polk Electric to 

receive your Budget Pay Amount before submitting this form. 
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